
 
 
 

To:    County Council Members  
From:  Tony Smith 
Subject:   Project Ice Cube 
Date:  October 20, 2020 
 
 
Project Ice Cube’s request for incentives was presented to and approved by Finance 
Committee in February 2020.  The documents herewith presented are procedural and 
required to make the resolution comply with state tax laws.   
 
Further, these documents have been reviewed by the County’s attorney and outside 
legal counsel.  We hereby request their approval. 
 
 


